Hopewell District Executive Board Meeting
Midwest Central High School
November 20, 2013
1. Call to Order
0. President Kaylee Kurtz called the meeting to order at 6:53 P.M.
1. Roll Call
1. Eric Lind and Jaxon Reike were absent.
1. Officer Reports
2. President Kaylee Kurtz had nothing to report at this time.
2. First Vice President Jaxon Rieke was not in attendance.
2. Everyone read the minutes from Falll Convention individually to him or herself.  President Kaylee Kurtz asked if there were any corrections.  There were several corrections.  Zach Lockenvitz made a motion to accept the minutes as corrected.  Logan Gibson seconded.  The motion passed.
2. Treasurer Abby Hellrigel read the treasurer’s report.  President Kaylee Kurtz then asked for a motion to accept the treasurer’s report as presented.  Logan Gibson made a motion to accept and Zach Lockenvitz seconded.  The motion passed.
2. Convention Secretary Logan Gibson went over the evaluation scores for the Fall Convention.
2. [bookmark: _GoBack]Liaison Eric Lind was not in attendance. 
1. Old Business 
3. Fall Convention was discussed. All thought it went well and the idea of presenting the Council Connection on the projector was discussed for the next convention.
3. Dates for volunteering with the Special Olympics were discussed.
1. New Business
4. Relief for the Pekin and Washington tornado victims was discussed and decided as a possible community service project for next year.
4. President Kaylee Kurtz explained the Hopewell Fall Convention script. 
4. President Kaylee Kurtz asked everyone to check their calendars for dates to interview the 2014-2015 Hopewell Executive Board candidates.
4. Officer duties were discussed.
4. The next Hopewell District Executive meeting was scheduled for January 19, 2014 at 6.00pm at Eureka High School.
1. Advisor Comments
5. Mrs. Diane Kurtz asked each board member to bring their flash drives and binders to the next meeting for review. 
1. Adjournment 
6. President Kaylee Kurtz made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:40 P.M.  Abby Hellrigel made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Zach Lockenvitz seconded.  The motion passed. 
Respectfully Submitted,


Eryn Jacobs
Recording Secretary 2013-2014
